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The Reverend Glenn E. Matthew
Superintendent of Ministries

The Kansas Area, The United Methodist Church
4201 Best 15th

Topeka, Kansas 66604

Dear Mr. Matthew:

Your letter of April 6 was forwarded
to me here at the Institute of Religion and
Human Development where | am on a sabbatical
from Phillips. | am sorry that | will not
be at the university on Tuesday, May 12, to
meet with you. | am, however, forwarding a
copy of your letter to Dean Joyce so that he
will be aware of your coming and perhaps assist
you in whatever way he caii. A

Yours cordially, -

Thomas C. Oden

TCO/ra
cc: Dean Daniel Joyce
Phillips University
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